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SUBJECT: January 14, 1991 Meeting of the Task Force on Adolescent Sexuality 

I want to take this opportunity to thank each of you for agreeing to lead 
your respective Task Force subcommittees. 

The next meeting of the Task Force is January 14, 1991 from 9:30 to 
11 :30 a.m. in the Board Room of the School District Administration Building. (This 
should be your second notice.) 

The meeting will focus on the reports from each of the subcommittees, 
which I am asking to be made available in written form to the Task Force members. 

Again, many thanks, and I look forward to seeing you on January 14, 
1991. 

HH/mm 

cc: Dr. Ruth w. Hayre 
Dr. Constance E. Clayton 


